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CAUTION:

Dear NC DHHS,
Thank you for the opportunity to provide written comments in opposition to the petition submitted
by LeadingAge NC.

As a licensed professional and resident of North Carolina, | oppose the proposed SHCC petition by
the CCRC’s LeadingAge of NC to be exempted for Home Health CON. There are several concerns
that could impact patient care, and the regulatory management of Home Health and Hospice care in
the state of North Carolina. Please consider my opinion and opposition to the petition.

Again Thank You,

Robin Pierce PT, DPT

Director of Clinical Operations Rehab South Atlantic Region
Kindred at Home

3525 Whitehall Drive, Suite 220

Charlotte NC 28273

Fax: 913 - 814 - 1602

Cell: 252 - 531 - 8593

robin.pierce@gentiva.com

The information contained in this E-mail transmission is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. It
may contain privileged, confidential, and protected health information. If you received it in error, you are on notice of its status. Please
notify us immediately by reply e-mail and then please<br>delete this message from your system. Please do not copy it or use it for any
purposes, or disclose its contents to any other person. To do so could violate state and Federal privacy laws. Thank you for your
cooperation. Please contact the sender if you need assistance. Dedicated to Hope, Healing and Recovery.
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